
IMPORTANT REGISTRATION INFORMATION for KINDERGARTEN AND GRADE 1 

for the 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
Parents, 

Per the Superintendent, there are no plans to continue the virtual academy during the 2021-2022 school year. 

The goal for Anderson Five is to return to full face-to-face instruction when we return next school year.  

ALL PARENTS MUST COMPLETE REGISTRATION GATEWAY ONLINE FOR THEIR STUDENT(S) PRIOR 
TO A SCHOOL VISIT TO COMPLETE YOUR REGISTRATION.  PLEASE VISIT THIS LINK TO COMPLETE 
THIS PROCESS. 

https://www.anderson5.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=31640  

In order for schools to adequately plan for staff and materials it is very important for your child to be registered 

at his/her zoned school for the 2021-2022 school year.  Please register your upcoming Kindergarten and/or 

First Grade student as soon as possible.  Guidelines for this process are as follows. 

Registrations are accepted at Concord on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesdays from 9:00 - 11:00 AM.  If this 
registration time will not work, please call the school to schedule a registration appointment that will work with 
your schedule.  Concord Phone #: 864-260-5105. 

4K STUDENTS CURRENTLY IN ENROLLED IN ANDERSON FIVE MUST REGISTER FOR 
KINDERGARTEN.  Your student will not automatically be registered for Kindergarten just because they 
attended 4K in Anderson Five. 

Submit the following items during school registration visit: 
● state issued birth certificate 
● two proofs of residency (utility bill, cable bill, rental agreement, mortgage statement) 
● South Carolina Certificate of Immunization  

 
Students who are not currently enrolled in Anderson School District Five and are registering for 
Kindergarten or First Grade for the 2021-2022 school year will need to follow the registration process 
below.  All pupils are to register in the attendance area where they legally reside. 

Kindergarten: South Carolina law requires that children entering kindergarten in the 2021-2022 school 

year must be five years old on or before September 1, 2021. South Carolina law further requires that a 

legal/original birth certificate must be presented to the school before the child can be enrolled in 

kindergarten. 

First Grade: South Carolina law requires that children entering first grade in the 2021-2022 school year 

must be six years old on or before September 1, 2021. South Carolina law further requires that a 

legal/original birth certificate must be presented to the school before the child can be enrolled in first 

grade. 

 Submit the following items during school registration visit: 

● state issued birth certificate 
● two proofs of residency (utility bill, cable bill, rental agreement, mortgage statement) 
● South Carolina Certificate of Immunization  

 
 
Tonna Marroni, Principal 

Concord Elementary School, an IB World School 
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